
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

2020 COUNTY-WIDE SHARED SERVICES PLAN 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that Onondaga County Executive J. Ryan McMahon, II will hold 
a public hearing on the 2020 County-Wide Shared Services property tax savings plan for shared, 
coordinated, and efficient services as proposed by the local governments within the County. The 
plan can be found here: 
 
http://www.ongov.net/sharedservicesplan/ 
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that such public hearing will be held remotely via zoom on 
December 28, 2020 at 5:00 p.m. Please use the following link for the hearing: 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86770817607?pwd=cmRtaEduTWlaN01vc1JHUlZSUlM4Zz09 
  
 
 
DATED:  December 17, 2020 
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